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Dear Pastors and Community Leaders, 

 

We've just learned that all workshops in Chung Pyung have been cancelled until further notice. 

 

We are waiting for the official announcement coming from Chung Pyung. However, we wanted to let you 

know, so that those who are planning to fly to Korea for the workshop, hold until a clear message is sent. 

 

We will update you further as soon as we receive more information. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tal Zorer 

for Dr. Balcomb 

 

 

 


